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There used to be a note in the calendar regarding Group I and II courses (the classification we had before Type A, B, C, D, and E), however, the note was removed and appears last in the 2015-2016 calendar. It was never part of the Faculty Regulations but a random note. It looks like the Faculty Regulations were not updated to include any requirements regarding the Type A and B courses. I would suggest some changes be made to the Faculty Regulations to include requirements of programs to have courses from Type A and B. Looks like there needs to be some other changes to the regulations as well. The current Faculty Regulations can be found here. We also have some information regarding Group I and II courses that can be found here. This might need to be removed as it has been some time since we referenced Group I and II courses within program requirements. 

The note I am referring to can be found here but I have copied it below for you.
Note about Grouping Requirements:

First Year Arts Program Grouping Requirements (Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities)

Every student normally chooses his/her program with an advisor who seeks to ensure that the program is coherent and well-ordered. Every Social Sciences and Humanities major is required to include in his/her first year program at least two full course equivalents (FCEs) taken from the Humanities (Group I) and at least two full course equivalents (FCEs) taken from the Social Sciences (Group II). The fifth course may be selected from Group I, or Group II, or degree courses offered by any Faculty of the University. The Faculty believes that the above requirement will help in enabling students to achieve a well-rounded body of knowledge.

For more information on the First Year Arts Program Grouping Requirements visit Grouping Requirements.

